
 

 

To Our Valued Customers,  

 
Over the last few weeks, COVID-19, also known as the coronavirus, has become a global topic of concern. Riley and Sons 
Moving has been closely monitoring the situation. We continue to evaluate the information supplied by the CDC, WHO, 
AMSA, DOT, and the public health officials in the communities in which we do business, and follow the 
recommendations provided by those organizations concerning public health and safety. Riley and Sons main concern is 
the safety and well-being of our employees and customers.  
 
We will work closely with our clients to mitigate the risks associated with the outbreak and will continue to follow 
industry guidelines and safe practices in interacting with the public and the handling of our customers’ belongings, 
ensuring that the necessary steps and precautions are taken.  
 
Riley and Sons Moving continues to approach this situation with an abundance of caution and concern for the 
communities in which we serve. 
 
 
Additional information for moving during this time can be found at: https://www.moving.com/tips/moving-during-
coronavirus-epidemic-heres-what-you-need-to-know/  
 
 
 
We hope  everyone stays safe and healthy!  
 
 
 

 

                               9800 Ashton Road. Philadelphia, PA 19114. P: 215-342-0228. Email: info@rileyandsonsmoving.com 

  

https://www.moving.com/tips/moving-during-coronavirus-epidemic-heres-what-you-need-to-know/
https://www.moving.com/tips/moving-during-coronavirus-epidemic-heres-what-you-need-to-know/

